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Stewardship of Treasure: June 21-22, 2025
 Cash/Checks:  $9,123.00

Online:  $4,193.29
Total:  $13,316.29

Catholic Communications: $1,522.50
Thank you for your trust in God’s provision!

Departing Thoughts…
Well, not really departing thoughts, but “away” thoughts. As the
dog days of summer set in, we all rightly slow down and enjoy the
blessings the season affords. But please don’t let the virtue of
slowing down give way to the vice of complacency. The work of the
Church does not slow down. Parish planning and initiatives to
evangelize and help people grow deeper in God and their Catholic
faith do not slow down. The needs of the isolated, forgotten,
hungry, and hurting do not slow down. I invite you to give some
attention to the needs expressed in this bulletin and to revisit
some of the needs of the last month communicated in often
overlooked Flocknotes, pulpit pleas, and bulletins. For example,
we’re looking for parishioners to respond to the call for catechists
as well as sacristans. We need everyone to make their diocesan
United Catholics Appeal pledge. We’re trying to keep the focus on
our building project, asking for folks to keep praying, paying, and
planning to respond to the upcoming requests for getting some of
the final details addressed by parishioners’ “sweat equity.” The
Market continues to feed the increasing numbers of people with
food insecurity in light of recent national and state cutbacks. Our
Senior Enrichment program moves forward to convince our
seniors that they can benefit from company with others and that
there are others who need their company.
I’m headed for some vacation and I hope we all get some rest –
hopefully to come back refreshed and recommitted in Christ-
likeness to help address the needs at home.

Monday, June 30
Tuesday, July 1  
4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.   Blood Drive        
5:30 p.m.                       Liturgy Service w/ Communion
6:00 p.m.                       Rosary
Wednesday, July 2      NO DAILY MASS
8:30 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.    Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament                
10:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Senior Enrichment Program
Thursday, July 3            
5:30 p.m.                       Liturgy Service w/ Communion
Friday, July 4                 NO DAILY MASS 
                                       Parish Office Closed-Independence Day                 
Saturday, July 05          Anointing of the Sick after Mass
3:30 p.m.                        Confession
4:30 p.m.                       First Saturday Rosary
5:00 p.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                       (For +Ken Giromini by Ramona Giromini)
Sunday, July 06              Anointing of the Sick After Each Mass
9:00 a.m.                       Holy Eucharist
                                       (For +Wayne & Gene Railsback by Ron & 
                                       Nancy Railsback)
11:30 a.m.                     Holy Eucharist
                                       (For The People of God)      

                           Looking Ahead....
July 10                           Parish Council Meeting
July 12                           St. Monica’s Circle Meeting
July 12                           Parish Night at the CAP
July 12/13                     Christian Mother’s Prayer After Masses
July 14                           KofC Officer Meeting
July 26                           Building Dedication Celebration
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THE SOLEMNITY OF SAINTS PETER AND PAUL, APOSTLES     JUNE 29, 2025

St. Ann’s Parish Family is a dynamic Catholic community in Canyon, Texas that serves God and neighbor by knowing and sharing our gifts through Christ-
centered liturgy, faith formation, spirituality, and intentional togetherness in the sacramental life.

Next Week at St. Ann’s 
June 30 - July 

(Any changes to this schedule will be announced via Flocknote)

-Fr. Scott

Prayer for the 4  of July
th

Heavenly Father,

Thank you for this day. Thank you for the freedom we

celebrate on the 4  of July. We ask for your blessings

on our country and our people.

th

Help our leaders make wise decisions. Keep our soldiers

safe. Give us peace and unity.

Let us always remember to be kind to each other, to

help when we can, and to love our neighbors as

ourselves.

We give you all the glory and praise.

Amen.

Adoration of the
Blessed Sacrament

WEDNESDAY, JULY 2
8:30 AM - 8:00 PM



Fr. Scott

Blessings
to our newly married

Congratulations to 

Nick Stocker & Grace Knox
Married June 21, 2025

Teen ACTS retreat-- July 17-20
The Teen A.C.T.S retreat is a three-day/ three-night
Catholic retreat for teens presented by fellow members of our
diocese. The retreat begins on Thursday evening and ends on
Sunday with the celebration of Mass with our diocesan
community.  If your teen is interested please visit:
actsamarillo.org

Bound by love, blessed by God. Congratulations on your marriage! 

Newly
Baptized

We welcome our new brother and sister  in faith:

May they grow in wisdom and grace!

Nickolas Jay Vargas
Son of Cesar & Gloria Vargas

Olivia Lynn Finlay
Daughter of Jake & Janie Finlay

and

Stewardship Corner
As we enjoy the slower pace of summer, it’s a great time to reflect on how
we live out our call to stewardship. Whether you're traveling, spending
time with family, or staying close to home, remember that stewardship
doesn’t take a vacation.
Your prayers, presence, and continued support, both spiritual and
financial, help keep our parish vibrant and growing, even during the
summer months.
Let this season be one of rest and renewal, as we find simple ways to
share our time, talents, and blessings with others.

St. Ann’s Catholic Church
Blood Drive

Tuesday, July 1
4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Look for the Bloodmobile!

You’re 

Invited!!

Join us at the Canyon Aqua Park for a
SPLASHING good time!

 Admission is free, and concessions will be
available for purchase.

Saturday, July 12
8:00 - 10:00 p.m.
1900 12  Ave, Canyonth

The CAP is now cashless. They accept debit and credit
cards and tap to pay.

Praying for Our Military Men & Women
As our nation’s Independence Day approaches, let’s make a special effort to pray for
those in our military and their families. This week our parish will set up a special
area in the Narthex next to our national flag for you to bring pictures of your loved
ones and friends who are currently in the armed forces. This includes the National
Guard. This special table will be up until the end of August. You can bring a framed
or unframed picture (please print their name on the back of the photo) so we can see
the faces of those for whom we need to pray who are so generously putting their lives
on the line to defend us. May we always be grateful and may they be kept safe by
humanity seeking the way of peace together.

http://actsamarillo.org/


RSVP by July 18 to 806.655.3302
or by emailing plc@stannsofcanyon.org

You Are Invited

Saturday,
July 26, 2025

6:00 PM

Let us give thanks to God for all we have accomplished together
and for all that lies ahead!

Join us for a special evening of gratitude and joy as we dedicate our
newly completed facilities and celebrate the generous efforts of our
parish community in raising the funds to make this growth possible.
This is a moment to honor the faith, sacrifice, and stewardship that

have brought us to this exciting milestone. We give special thanks to
all who worked, cleaned, moved, and volunteered during this process

as your time and dedication made this dream a reality.

We’ll gather after Mass for a short dedication ceremony, followed by a
celebration with fellowship, food, outdoor games, and fun for all ages.
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